ILO/SU/RES/45

RESOLUTION

concerning the charges for language courses

The Staff Union of the ILO, convened in its Annual General Meeting on 7 October
1986,

DEPLORING the imposition of charges on officials at headquarters taking language
courses,

NOTING that the ILO is the only international organisation in Geneva to have
adopted this practice,

NOTING that it is not foreseen to reimburse officials who have paid to attend
language courses but who are obliged by their chiefs to miss classes,

INSTRUCTS the Staff Union Committee to pursue its action to obtain the abolition
of these charges and, at the same time, to pursue its demand that resources be made available
so that a training programme worthy of the ILO may at last be established.



